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Thursday 23rd November 2023  
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,                                                                                       

KS2 Christmas Carol Service Tuesday 5th December 2023 

 

We are writing to invite parents to come and join us as we celebrate at our Christmas Carol service here at Loxdale Primary 

School. We will be holding three performances, two in the morning and one in the afternoon, each performance will be exactly the 

same. 

 

The 9:30am performance will be for Year 3 parents. 

The 11:00am performance will be for Year 4 parents. 

The afternoon performance will be for Year 5 & 6 parents, this will be taking place at 1:45pm. 

 

This will be a ticketed event due to limited space and fire regulations. It is essential that parents bring tickets to the 

performance-no one will be admitted without a ticket – EVEN BABIES. 

 

We are allocating 2 free tickets per family to the performance. However, we will be holding a small raffle on the door if you are 

able to help and support us by purchasing a raffle ticket, we would be very grateful.  

 

You will receive your tickets by the end of this week, if you do not require both tickets, please could we ask that you return any 

spare tickets to the school office by Wednesday 29th November. We politely request that you allocate your tickets, in the first 

instance, to those adults with parental responsibility.  

We will then reallocate any spare tickets by requesting parents to complete a digital form to express interest, if we have more 

interest than we have tickets then names will be drawn out of a hat.  

 

Younger siblings (who do not attend Loxdale) will be allowed to our show, for them to attend they will also be required to have a 

ticket, which will count as one of your allocated tickets. Please can we ask that as our performers are young and only have small 

voices, you are mindful of the noise younger ones may make. Thank you for your support with this.  

 

Please speak to Mrs Mould if you are unsure or have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

P Scott   

 

Mrs P Scott 

Head teacher 


